


We have selected a company and will be moving ahead with the renewal in 
September. The budget for this project is approximately $75,000. 

We look forward to the opportunity of meeting with you to discuss how the City can 
assist our community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ted Norcott 

 

Strata Council President 

The Berkeley 




